
 

 

Dear EODSA Referee, 

Thank you very much for your continuing contribution to soccer in Eastern Ontario.  
In response to feedback received from a number of referees, the EODSA invites 
you to be paid electronically.  Using this technology will facilitate and expedite the 
payment process. 

In order to be paid, please provide the EODSA with the following information and a 
VOID cheque. 

 

Your Name:            

Name on the Bank Account (If different from above):       

Institution/Transit/Account:               

This completed form along with your void cheque may be faxed to 613-317-1844 or 
emailed to: 

admin@eodsa.ca 

 

Yours in Soccer, 

 

Joe Scheier 
Operations Manager 
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